
April 10, 2019 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attention:  Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
RE: UM 1927 – Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s Supplement 
 
In response to Public Utility Commission of Oregon staff’s March 22, 2018 email requesting 
each utility to supplement its federal income tax deferral filing, Cascade Natural Gas (Cascade) 
provides the following: 
 

• Cascade’s projected results of operations, using a with and without tax reform, for 
the period January 1, 2018 through March 31, 2019, results in a tax savings of 
$1,010,005. 

 
The above information is provided as a supplement to Cascade’s deferral application filed on 
December 29, 2017, in the above-referenced docket. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the submittal, please contact Michael Parvinen at (509) 734-
4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation  
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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